

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

June 28, 2018

Ms. Katherine Free Christiansted, U.S. Virgin Islands

Dear Ms. Free,

Thank you for your kind message and prayers. The unwavering faith of the American people has sustained our country through the best and worst of times. As we look ahead, as one Nation, we will fulfill our sacred duty and deliver upon the promise of America for all of our people. We will strengthen our national spirit and ensure that America continues to shine as a beacon of freedom for all the world to see.

Melania and I are heartened by your support. Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts and for keeping us in your prayers.

God Bless America,

Smilliamp



THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

October 5, 2018

Ms. Katherine Free Christiansted, U.S. Virgin Islands

Dear Ms. Free.

Thank you for your kind letter and generous words of encouragement. Your unwavering faith and support sustain and inspire me in my efforts to strengthen and protect our Nation.

Since my first day in office, I have taken actions to keep Americans safe and restore the rule of law. Americans are living in communities that are safer, stronger, and more secure.

My Administration is making real change in Washington and creating a land of freedom and opportunity. Our Nation's economy is experiencing tremendous growth. Our country is roaring back more quickly than anyone could have predicted. From coast to coast, there is a renewed spirit of optimism, and the American Dream has never been more attainable.

Thank you again for your steadfast support. As President, I will continue to fight for and uphold the American values that you and I both cherish.

Sincerely